
         

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING 
The Board of Selectmen will be holding a 

Public Hearing on the land acquisition of 3 parcels 

located along Rte. 49 and currently owned by the 

Waterville Company Inc., in accordance with  

RSA 41-14A. 

 

Wednesday, May 8th, 2019 

3:00 pm 

Downstairs Meeting Room, Town Hall 

For ADA arrangements, please contact the Town Offices 

at 603-236-4730 


